
 
 

Wednesday, 04 June 2025 

 

Year 10 Mock Exams 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of the academic year we are looking forward to providing year 10 students with an 

experience of examinations.  Our mock exam window begins on Thursday 19th June and this will be the first 

opportunity for year 10 students to experience a traditional exam series ahead of entering year 11.  The 

provisional timetable for this can be found on the next page of this document. 

 

More information will be provided to students prior to the exams starting through assemblies and during 

lessons, but we wanted to provide this timetable now to allow parents/students to plan accordingly.  We will 

also be in contact again closer to the exam window with further information. 

 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated support throughout this examination series. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steve Brown 

Deputy Head Teacher



 
 


